
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, March 6, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Baked Chicken Nuggets  

 Chili  

 Salad Bar Selections  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Isaac Palacios   

   

1. Due to the cafeteria space, the wrestling pizza party will be moved to a different 

date.  Wrestlers stay tuned until further notice. 

 

2. Attention Green Team, We will be meeting Thursday.  Stop in and sign up for an 

Energy Carnival station!  

 

3. All Fusion members should meet at the Gurrie main entrance at 8:30.  Be sure to turn 

in any work that is due today and pick up anything that is due tomorrow.  Bring your 

lunch with you! 

 

4. On Friday last week, girls volleyball took on Willow Springs. 7
th

 grade played first 

and set the tone for a 2 set victory! Hanna Eskra and Allyssa Wong made big plays on 

defense and a huge serving streak from Nikki Avizius helped the 7
th

 graders cruise to 

their next win. 

  

8
th

 grade, followed their lead winning in 3 sets behind strong serving from Lily  Metz 

and Anna Brown. Stellar passing from Sophie Peto and Maggie Brejcha along with 

strong net play from Grace Kernagis, Anna Westrick, and Ella Rovai.  

 

The Tigers were back at it yesterday hosting Highlands. 7th grade fought to a win in 

three sets with the help of clutch serves by Maddie Gonzalez and a game winning kill 

by Katrina Phillipo.  

 

8th grade fell short after taking an early deficit led by incredible serving from 

Highlands.  

 

Both teams will look to boost their momentum down the final stretch of the season as 

they head to Willow Springs after school today.  

 

5. The PTO is hosting a Gurrie Restaurant Fundraiser on Thursday, March 8
th

 all day at 

Cheesies’s on LaGrange Road. 20% of sales will be donated to the Gurrie PTO. Stop 

in for lunch or dinner and stay to be social!  

 

6. Calling all chefs! 8
th

 Grade Culinary Club will meet today  in room 109 until 4:00 

p.m. If you have any questions please see Ms. Vogg.  



 

 

7. Stage Crew will have a short meeting, today, after school in Room 201. We'll be 

assigning positions for the band, orchestra, and choir concerts. If you cannot make the 

meeting, but are still interested in being part of the crew, talk to Mrs. Gjoni. See you 

today! 

 


